Shoebox and Old T-Shirt Drive





Girl Scout Troop 4353 is looking for your help in meeting their goal of collecting:

100 empty shoe boxes and 50 old T-Shirts

for their troop's service project, Operation Christmas Child. The Troop will start collecting the shoeboxes and t-shirts on Monday, October 10th through November 4th. Collection boxes will be located at both Richfield and Plat schools near the offices. Thank you for your support.

Girl Scout Troop 4353, Richfield Elementary School 7th Grade

The Richfield School District allows approved organization to distribute information for parents and students. The opinions and/or views expressed in this information are not necessarily those of the School District or its personnel.